
 

 

WHEN: May 11th - 17th 
TIME: 10AM - 7PM 
PRICE: $60 for LIVE access | $99 for LIFETIME access 

 

WHAT: The 2020 TABC Virtual Clinic is going to be an amazing event, which will feature over 70 speak-
ers. Included in the list of speakers are WNBA Head Coaches, NBA coaches, College Coaches, and even 
some of our best Texas high school coaches. Each presentation will be one hour long and is being hosted by 
our partner's at CoachTube. To register for the Virtual Clinic, you can visit TABC.CoachesClinic.com the 
week of April 20th. Currently, you can put in your email address to get more information, but our registration 
will open soon. An exciting benefit to being a TABC member is that all of our members will receive the first 
day of the clinic for free. That is over 10 Clinic presentations, from some tremendous coaches. Below are the 
answers to some frequently asked questions. 
Do you want to know more about the speakers?  
Visit our social media pages (@TABChoops) as we announce the speakers next week. You will also be able 
to find more information and our speaker list on TABChoops.org.  
Did you pay the $75 to register for the TABC Clinic before it was cancelled?  
We want to take care of all of the coaches that registered early for our clinic. To do that, we will be offering a 
FREE upgrade to the LIFETIME ACCESS of all of our clinic videos. This is a $99 value, which you will get 
for the $75. Information will be emailed to you as the clinic approaches. 
What do you need to do to join us for the clinic? 
Stay tuned to our website, the clinic website, and/or TABChoops on social media. Register for the clinic in 
the coming weeks. You will be able to access the 2020 TABC Virtual Clinic on your phone, laptop, or tablet 
via the Zoom App. The Clinic website will email you the link to all of the speakers. The platform is extremely 
user friendly and our TABC staff will be there to help you every step of the way. 
What if you have other questions? 
Reach out to our staff at TABC and we will be happy to answer your questions, provide any information that 
you need, and we will get you all set up for this amazing event! 

 

Dear TABC Members and Coaches, 
 

     Who could have imagined that one month ago we would be where we are today. We are not to shake hands with one 
another or give a hug to those in need. Many of us had to spend time away from our extended families this Easter. Our 
lives have been turned upside-down. We have to remember to keep God first in our lives. On a positive note; parents are 
spending more time with their kids, family games are being played, and kids are discovering that there are things to do 
besides TV, game consoles, and phones. Romans 8:37-38 states, “In all these things we are more than conquerors 
through him who loved us. For I am convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons, neither the present 
nor the future, nor any powers, neither height nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will be able to separate us 
from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus our Lord.” 
     TABC is an organization dedicated to the basketball coaches of this great state. TABC will have a virtual clinic to 
replace our annual clinic in San Antonio and we are very excited for the speakers we have in place. Don’t miss out on 
this special opportunity to hear some great speakers so register for the clinic and fill out your membership form. The 
executive board has been working constantly to keep things running. I want to thank Jaime Boswell (past-president), 
Mike Carrabine (vice-president), Angela Spurlock (2nd vice-president), Josue Flores (social media liaison), Doug Broth-
erton (board member), Matt Farmer (board member), and everyone else that has contributed to making this happen so 
that TABC can continue to the voice of Texas Basketball.  
     Please remember to be a servant leader. During this time our athletes need us and we need our athletes. Reach out to 
each of them and check on them. Let them know that you are there and that you care. 
 

Yours in Basketball and TABC, 
 

Jason Sanders, TABC President, Lumberton High School 

tabchoops@aol.com   www.tabchoops.org 

Vol. XLII 
 

No. 7 
 

April 20, 2020 

 

PO Box 2886 

Sugar Land, TX 77487 

Phone: 281-313-8222 

http://tabc.coachesclinic.com/
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TABC UPDATE 
     As most of you already know, due to COVID-19, all schools and their extracurricular activities have been 
cancelled by the governor of Texas and the UIL.  Along with these mandates, most colleges and universities 
have also cancelled their on campus activities for the remainder of the spring and summer sessions. 
     As a result, TABC has had to cancel our May clinic in San Antonio and all of our Camp of Champs ses-
sions at Southwestern University in Georgetown. None of these announcements were a surprise and could not 
be avoided. But, TABC has been hard at work repairing the damage through a special committee appointed to 
create a virtual clinic to help our coaches grow professionally and replace lost revenues. 
     Information on the first ever TABC Virtual Clinic is printed on the first page of this newsletter and will 
appear on our web site (www.tabchoops.org) and TABC social media starting Monday. This will offer coaches 
a replacement for the 2020 clinic. 
     The TABC clinic will return to San Antonio in 2021 as it has been in the past.  An evaluation of the success 
of the Virtual Clinic being offered this May will help TABC in planning more virtual events to supplement our 
calendar of activities in the coming years.  
     We appreciate your patience in waiting for the announcements and detailed information. Please support 
TABC by being a part of the Virtual Clinic, registering for 2020-21 membership as early as possible and help-
ing to quell the spread of harmful misinformation that has been bouncing around on social media. 
     TABC is hoping you and your family stay safe as we work to get back to our normal daily routines. 

Last Chance to Vote for TABC 2nd Vice-President Elect 
To vote for the TABC 2

nd
 vice-president (who will serve as TABC president for 2022-2023) simply e-

mail tabchoops1@gmail.com with the name of the candidate for whom you want to vote.  Please 
put TABC Vote in the subject line of your e-mail.  You must be a current TABC member to vote 
and may only vote one time.  Voting ends on May 1.  As of the publication of this newsletter we have 
had fewer that 150 of our over 5000 members vote.  The candidatesô bios and pictures are below. 

CJ VILLEGAS  
Coach C.J. Villegas is currently in his 13th 

year of coaching. He just finished his first 

season as the assistant boysô basketball 

coach at Frenship High. Prior to being an 

assistant coach, C.J. Villegas was the 

head coach at: Trent (2007-2008), Coleman (2008-2011), 

Olton (2011-2013), and Hereford (2013-2019). In 2012, 

Coach Villegas was instrumental in bringing about Olton 

High Schoolôs first state tournament appearance and then 

followed that up coaching in seven playoff games with Her-

eford High School. Coach Villegas had the pleasure to 

serve on the THSCA Basketball Advisory Committee, TABC 

Board of Directors, TABC All-Region Committee, TABC All-

State Committee and serve as a TABC Camp Commission-

er. Coach Villegas is a true ambassador of basketball in the 

great state of Texas and is very passionate about the TABC 

organization.  Second Vice-President is a very important 

task within TABC, and Coach Villegas is fully committed to 

respect the job and fulfill all duties assigned to the position 

to continue the success of TABC. Coach Villegas is very 

humbled to have this opportunity and would appreciate your 

vote. 

KENNY MANN  
Kenny Mann has been a successful coach 

and active member of the Texas Associa-

tion of Basketball Coaches for twenty-three 

years. Of those years, Coach Mann has 

been a head coach for twenty-two. He has 

held the head basketball position at Bryson High School 

(1998-2000), Muenster High School (2000-2006), and Sala-

do High School (2006-present). As a head coach, Coach 

Mann has compiled 413 wins. Thirteen of his teams have 

made the playoffs, the most successful being in 2013 when 

Salado made a trip to the Regional Tournament. In 2018, he 

received the SISD Teacher of the Year Award. Since joining 

TABC in 1998, Coach Mann has worked to serve the Associ-

ation in many different capacities. He has served on the All-

State Selection Committee as well as the Honors and Rank-

ing Committee. Coach Mann started working the TABC 

Camp of Champs in 1998 where he held many different 

leadership positions through the years, including assistant 

boysô director from 2008-11.  He then became the boysô di-

rector (2012, 2013) before becoming the overall director of 

the camps (2014, 2015).  Most recently, he served in the 

capacity of camp liaison to the TABC Board of Directors 

(2016-2019). 

http://www.tabchoops.org
mailto:tabchoops1@gmail.com
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Milestones 
The coaches listed below have submitted documentation to TABC detailing their milestone victories.  

Each will receive a plaque from TABC commemorating their achievement.  Plaques for 500 or more vic-
tories will be presented at the UIL state tournament. 

улл WƛƳƳȅ  !ǾŜǊȅ tƻƴŘŜǊ DƛǊƭǎ 

улл wƛŎƪ  .ŀǊƴŜǎ ¢ŜƴƴŜǎŜŜ aŜƴ 

улл DŀǊȅ  .ƭŀƛǊ ¢ŜȄŀǎ !ϧa ²ƻƳŜƴ 

улл ¢ƻƳƳȅ DŀǘŜǎ bŀǾŀǎƻǘŀ DƛǊƭǎ 

улл ¢ƻŘŘ  {ǳǘƘŜǊƭŀƴŘ 9ŀǎǘ /ƘŀƳōŜǊǎ .ƻȅǎ 

улл wƻȅ  ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳǎ wƻōǎǘƻǿƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

тлл 9ǊƛŎ .ƻŜǧŎƘŜǊ !ƭōŀ DƻƭŘŜƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

тлл YŜƴƴȅ  IƻũǇŀǳƛǊ ²Ŝǎǘ IŀǊŘƛƴ .ƻȅǎ 

слл wƛŎƘƛŜ !ƭŦǊŜŘ DǊŀŎŜ tǊŜǇ .ƻȅǎ 

слл YŜƴ  /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭ wŜŀƎŀƴ /ƻǳƴǘȅ .ƻȅǎ 

слл aƛƪŜ  /ŀǊǊŀōƛƴŜ .Ǌȅŀƴ wǳŘŘŜǊ .ƻȅǎ 

слл ²ƛƭƭƛŜ  /ƻǳƭǘŜǊ /ƭŀǊƪǎǾƛƭƭŜ .ƻȅǎ 

слл !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ  CƛŜƭŘǎ Iƻǳǎǘƻƴ aŀŘƛǎƻƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

слл YŜǾƛƴ  Dƛƭƭ aŎ[Ŝƴƴŀƴ W/ aŜƴ 

слл WŜũ DǳƛŎŜ aŀǎƻƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

слл ²ŀȅƴŜ  WƻƘƴǎƻƴ !ǎǇŜǊƳƻƴǘ DƛǊƭǎ 

слл ²ŀȅƴŜ  WƻƴŜǎ .ŜƭƭŀƛǊŜ 9ǇƛǎŎƻǇŀƭ .ƻȅǎ 

слл YŜǾƛƴ  tƻǇŜ ²ŜŀǘƘŜǊŦƻǊŘ .ƻȅǎ 

слл 5ŀǾƛŘ  {ŎƘƳƛǧ {ƘŜƭōȅǾƛƭƭŜ .ƻȅǎ 

рлл WŀŎƪ  .ƻǿƭŜǎ Iƻƻƪǎ DƛǊƭǎ 

рлл .ǳǊƪŜ .Ǌŀǳƴ YŀǊƴŜǎ /ƛǘȅ DƛǊƭǎ 

рлл IǳƴǘŜǊ /ƻƻƭŜȅ WƛƳ bŜŘ DƛǊƭǎ 

рлл .ǊŀŘƭŜȅ 5ƛŎƪŜǊǎƻƴ ¢ƘƻǊƴŘŀƭŜ DƛǊƭǎ 

рлл WŀƳŜǎ aŀȅǎ {ƻǳǘƘ hŀƪ /ƭƛũ .ƻȅǎ 

рлл W¢  aŎaŀƴǳǎ [ǳƃƛƴ .ƻȅǎ 

рлл /ƘǊƛǎ  tŜƴƴƛƴƎǘƻƴ .ŀǊōŜǊǎ Iƛƭƭ .ƻȅǎ 

рлл /ƘǊƛǎ  {ǳƳǊŀƭƭ ²ŜƭƭƛƴƎǘƻƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

рлл ¢ƛƳ  ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ hŘŜǎǎŀ tŜǊƳƛŀƴ .ƻȅǎ 

рлл [ǳƛǎ ±ŀƭŘŜȊ  [ŀǊŜŘƻ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ .ƻȅǎ 

плл YŜƴƴŜǘƘ  .ƛŎƪƘŀƳ wǳǎƪ DƛǊƭǎ 

плл aƛƪŜ  .Ǌƻƻƪǎ 9ƭ tŀǎƻ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀǎ .ƻȅǎ 

плл wƻƴ  /ǊŀƴŘŀƭƭ Iƻǳǎǘƻƴ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ .ƻȅǎ 

плл 9Řǿƛƴ  9Ǝŀƴǎ /Ǌƻǎōȅ .ƻȅǎ 

плл Wŀǎƻƴ CƻǎǎŜǧ .Ŝƭǘƻƴ .ƻȅǎ 

плл !ƭƭŜƴ  DǊŀǧǎ !ǊƭƛƴƎǘƻƴ .ƻǿƛŜ .ƻȅǎ 

плл WƻƘƴ  IƛǊǎǘ {ŀƴ !ƴǘƻƴƛƻ wŜŀƎŀƴ .ƻȅǎ 

плл {Ƙŀƴ IƻƻƪŜǊ aƛŘƭŀƴŘ .ƻȅǎ 

плл ¢ƻƴȅ [ŜŀƳŀƴ bŀŎƻƎŘƻŎƘŜǎ .ƻȅǎ 

плл .Ŝƴƴȅ [ƻŎƪƘŀǊǘ {ǳŘŀƴ DƛǊƭǎ 

плл YŜƴƴȅ aŀƴƴ {ŀƭŀŘƻ .ƻȅǎ 

плл 5ŀǾƛŘ  aŀǊǝƴŜȊ !ǘŀǎŎƻŎƛǘŀ .ƻȅǎ 

плл ±ŀƴŎŜ  aƛƭƭƛŎŀƴ IŀǊǇŜǊ DƛǊƭǎ 

плл .ƻōōȅ {ǘŀǎǘƴȅ /Ŝƭƛƴŀ .ƻȅǎ 
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Awards Posted on the TABC Web Site 

олл /ƘǊƛǎ  !ŘŀƳŜƪ .ƻŜǊƴŜ /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴ .ƻȅǎ 

олл aŀǊƪ .ŀǊǊŜ tŜŀǊƭŀƴŘ 5ǉǿǎƻƴ .ƻȅǎ 

олл 9ŘŘƛŜ  .ŜǊǳƳŜƴ ²ŀȄŀƘŀŎƘƛŜ [ƛŦŜ .ƻȅǎ 

олл aŀǊƭŜƴŀ  .Ǌƻǿƴ WŀǊǊŜƭƭ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл 5ŀƴƴȅ  /ƻǇŜƭŀƴŘ .ǊƻƻƪǎƳƛǘƘ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл ¢ƛƴŀ 5ŜaƛŎƘŜƭŜ ¢ƛƳōŜǊ /ǊŜŜƪ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл WƻƴŀǘƘŀƴ 9ƭƭƛǎ tǊƻǎǇŜǊ .ƻȅǎ 

олл YƛǊƪ 9ƭƭƛǎ tŀƳǇŀ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл /ƭŀȅǘƻƴ IŀǊǊƛǎ {ƻƴƻǊŀ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл {ǘŜǾŜƴ  [ŀƳōŜǘƘ aŎ[ŜƻŘ .ƻȅǎ 

олл wŀȅƳƻƴŘ  [ƻǇŜȊ hǊŜ /ƛǘȅ .ƻȅǎ 

олл /ǊŀƛƎ  aŀǳǊŀ Iƻǳǎǘƻƴ aŀŘƛǎƻƴ .ƻȅǎ 

олл [ȅƴƴ bŀōƛ WŀŎƪǎƻƴǾƛƭƭŜ DƛǊƭǎ 

олл {ǘŀƴ  {ƘƻǊǘ /ǊŀƴŘŀƭƭ .ƻȅǎ 

олл {ǘŜǾŜƴ  {ǘŜƎŀƭƭ tƻƻƭǾƛƭƭŜ .ƻȅǎ 

олл ²Ŝǎ  ²ŀǘǎƻƴ aŎYƛƴƴŜȅ .ƻȅǎ 

Milestones (cont.) 

TABC MEMBER SCHOOLS WELL REPRESENTED IN WNBA DRAFT 
 

     Several Texas universities had outstanding players selected in the recently held 2020 WNBA draft. First 
round selections were Lauren Cox, Baylor, and Chennedy Carter, Texas A&M. Second round selections were 

Brittany Brewer, Texas Tech, Te’a Cooper, Baylor, and Joyner Holmes, Texas. Third round choices included 
Erica Ogwumike, Rice, Juicy Landrum, Baylor, and Sug Sutton, Texas Tech. 

Follow Us on Twitter  

  

@Tabchoops 

Baylorôs Kim Mulkey Selected to Naismith Hall of Fame 
 

     Baylor’s women’s basketball coach, Kim Mulkey, has been selected for induction into the 2020 class of the 
Naismith Hall of Fame. With a 604-101 record at Baylor, which includes three national championships, she is 
the only person to have won an NCAA title as a player, an assistant coach, and as a head coach. This year’s 
Hall of Fame  class includes Kobe Bryant, Tim Duncan, Kevin Garnett, and Rudy Tomjanovich. 

http://www.tabchoops.org
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Please click on the links below to visit our sponsorõs web sites 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Sideline Interactive  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Texas Basketball  
Coaches.com 

 
 

Baden 
 

 
 

Gandy Ink 
 
 

Hudl 
 
 

 
 

Pro Look 

 

http://www.sidelineinteractive.com
file:///C:/Users/Jen/Documents/Al%20Capone
file:///C:/Users/Jen/Documents/Al%20Capone
http://badensports.com
https://gandyink.com/
https://www.hudl.com/products/assist/basketball?utm_source=tABC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=basketballAssistSales
http://www.prolook.com
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2021 

 

2020-21 TABC Membership &          Clinic Registration (May 13,14 & 15) 
PLEASE NOTE: CLINIC PRE-REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS MAY 1, 2021 

 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
School ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone Number_________________________________ 
 
Position   (circle one)    BOYS (men)     /     GIRLS (women) 
 
Level   (circle one)     HEAD COACH    /    HS ASSISTANT    /    MIDDLE SCHOOL    /    COLLEGE 
 
League   (circle one)     UIL     TAPPS     SPC     TCAL     TCAF     College Conference________________________ 
 
Classification (High School only) 6A 5A 4A 3A 2A 1A  District #___________ 
 

Mailing Address: Please select one:                   Home              School 
 

Street Address______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City____________________________________________     State_____________________     Zip________________ 
 
 

(PLEASE PROVIDE A CHECK MARK BY ALL THAT APPLY) 
 

CLINIC REGISTRATION 2021 ($75 per coach) _______ 
 
 
 

INDIVIDUAL DUES:  
2020-2021 dues: ($35 per coach before Dec 1, 2020)_______  (It will be $50 after Dec 1, 2020) 
 
 
GROUP MEMBERSHIPS: 
($30 per coach for 3 or more coaches from the same school) ___________________   
 
 
($25 per coach for 8 or more coaches from the same school) ___________________ 
 
 
 

 

Mail form and payment to: TABC, PO Box 2886, Sugar Land, TX 77487 or Fax Form and CC# to: 281-313-8224 
 
 

CHECK $_____________   CASH $_____________  CREDIT CARD $   __________ 
 
 

Check #: _________ -OR-  Credit Card #: _________________________________ Expiration Date: ________ 
 
 
Amount to be charged on Credit Card: $______________    Please circle one:    VISA    MC    AMEX    DISC 
 
TABC e-mail: TABCHoops@aol.com      TABC website: www.tabchoops.org 
 

PHONE: 281-313-8222 

Active Coaches-$35: Coaches that are paid by school 
 
Retired- $25: Retired Coaches 
 
Middle School Coaches – $15: M.S. and Jr. High coaches 
 
Other – $20: Non-school coaches, parents, and friends of basketball 

 

All members will receive our newsletter. 
 
Only Active, Retired and Middle School 
members receive a membership card. 
 
No refunds will be issued. 

http://www.tabchoops.org

